Untitled.msg

Cc:

From: Lee, Victoria [FH] < Victoria.Lee@fraserhealth.ca>

To: Stephen.Brown@gov.bc.ca [Ext] <Stephen.Brown@gov.bc.ca>, Henry, Bonnie [EXT]

<bonnie.henry@gov.bc.ca>, D.Scott.MacDonald@gov.bc.ca, Henry, Bonnie HLTH:EX

<Bonnie.Henry@gov.bc.ca>, MacDonald, Scott D EDUC:EX

<D.Scott.MacDonald@gov.bc.ca>, Brown, Stephen R HLTH:EX <Stephen.Brown@gov.bc.ca>

Brodkin, Elizabeth Dr. [FH] <Elizabeth.Brodkin@fraserhealth.ca>, XT:HLTH Brodkin, Elizabeth

<elizabeth.brodkin@fraserhealth.ca>

Sent: September 29, 2021 7:55:43 AM PDT

Attachments: Dr Zbar from LLarsen Sept 28 2021 (004).pdf

[EXTERNAL] This email came from an external source. Only open attachments or links that you are expecting from a known sender.

Dear Steve, Scott and Bonnie, Cc Elizabeth Brodkin

Following up from my brief conversation with Steve this morning, I have attached Surrey School District's letter addressed to Dr. Zbar who is our Medical Health Officer lead for schools. As requested in the letter, Dr. Zbar will be meeting with the board this afternoon re: the request from the board to institute K-12 mask mandate. Bonnie, I believe Elizabeth has been working closely with you on this issue and there will be further discussions today.

Best, Victoria Lee Page 2 of 3

Withheld pursuant to/removed as

Copyright

Page 3 of 3

Withheld pursuant to/removed as

Copyright